Attachment B-5
The Trident Workforce Development Area requested a waiver from the South Carolina Department of Employment and Workforce (SCDEW).  The request was to waive the State Instruction Letter 20-08, which states that training providers are not eligible to receive Incumbent Worker Training (IWT) funds.  The waiver was granted to the Trident Workforce Development Area to allow a training provider to receive IWT funds. The full information can be found on page 52 of the local plan.    See page 52 of the local plan for full information. According to the State’s Instruction Letter 21-09, this requires a modification to the local plan. 
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